
Dated, the lBth February, 2021

Rejoinder

Apropos of the news item dated 18th Febru:rry, 2021 published

Ananda Bazar Patrika ">fS6'fl-W qTtJ {F<f<r{l< trfr-r{ it

by the

may be

pointed out that the West Bengal Human Rights tlommission is very much

visible and has been rendering service with its limited resources. The

incident, published by the Ananda Bazar patrika on 1Oth February,ZOZ1

under the caption'nfut fiECo ggql<, Atr<m <N € s(rM' of which

Suo Motu cognizanc was taken by the Commission on 10th/11th February,

2027 and a report was called for from the Commissioner of police Kolkata

vide file number 577/25/5/2021was promptly uploaded in the website of

the commission. I am surprised that Sri Riju Basu failed to recognise the

caption used by his own news Paper.

It is emphatically asserted that the present performance of the

commission surpasses both quality and quantity -arise the performance of

the past and any suggestion to the contrary is far from^the truth'

Chairperson
West Bengal Human Rights Commission


